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MANAGEMENT TEAM   2022-2023 

                        A MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT  

BECAUSE! 

Because we worked together, we created a thriving Club! 

Because we nurtured friendships, we grew! 

Because we supported management, we appreciated a well- run organization! 

Because we applied flexibility, we worked through the hiccups! 

Because we questioned the status quo, we made some changes! 

Because we showed initiative, we generated new ways to socialize! 

Because we desired learning, we enjoyed wonderful speakers! 

Because we shared ourselves, we volunteered! 

Because we valued a pleasing venue, we discovered a caring          

 community! 

    BECAUSE OF ALL OF US WE MADE THIS HAPPEN. 

      Probus Meeting    

2nd Wednesday of the month  

Next Meeting  

June 14th 

at 9:30 am 

Portuguese Club of 

Cambridge 

Barb Fiddler 



May 8 PRESTON/Riverside Probus Hike   
What a perfect day for a hike.  12 of us strolled through sections of Preston, then walked through Riv-

erside Park to feed the birds on the boardwalk.  

The Special Events Committee will be hosting our PROBUS  

Luncheon on June 14th .  No table numbers will be handed out, so 

feel free to sit with your friends and enjoy the event. 

Gloria Coppes, Special Events Coordinator 

 THE 2023-2024 PROBUS RENEWAL MEMBERSHIP FORMS must be 

emailed OR mailed OR delivered and placed in the mailbox at Anne Cher's 

home address at 583 Champlain Blvd, Cambridge by June 20, 2023. 



Cheryl Clark joined our group in 

Sept. 2022. She is a retired teacher 

who has recently joined our Program 

committee   

Still some spots open for 

the Port Stanley trip. Con-

tact Lynda Berg if           

interested. 



Greeters 

will be 

Kathy Ellis  

and  Moraig 

Waite 

 

MYSTERY WOMAN  

Our Mystery Woman for  

May was Joan Fairley 

 Congratulations Joan! 

 

 

THINKING OF YOU 

CARDS 

If you know of a Probian 

who is need of a card for illness, sympathy or 

’thinking of you’, please contact Marg 

DeBrusk  

519-621-6816 

Final Submissions for September’s newsletter is August 20th 2023.  

Only current members of the Probus Club of Cambridge Riverside may participate in Interest 

Groups under the auspices of the club. 

* Women's’ Probus Newsletters, Constitution, Bylaws and Policies & Procedures are posted on Aline Chan’s website                         

https://www.alininspirations.com/probus-cambridge-riverside.html 

PROBUS INTEREST GROUPS 

COMMITTEE CONTACT 
Book Club  Helen Baker 

Book Exchange Kathy Ellis 

Bowling Sally De Leonardis 

Bridge Elizabeth Long 

Cribbage Suzanne Cline 

Euchre Norma Johnston/Brenda Innanen 

Golf Looking for new convenor 

Hiking/Walking  Paulette Bissonnette 

Jigsaw Puzzle Exchange Ann Snyder 

Learn to Play Bridge Helen Baker 

Lunch Bunch Julia Boyd 

Purls Craft Group Germaine Glaves 

Saturday Morning Breakfast Club Marg Johnstone 

Sharps & Flats Marg DeBrusk 

PURLS CRAFT GROUP 

We are meeting upstairs at Monigram Cof-

fee Roasters, 16 Ainslie St. S. Cambridge, 

on the third Thursday of the month 10-12. 

Contact Germaine Glaves if interested.  

 
 
 
 
 

Date - June 7th 
Location - Galt Country Club in Cam-
bridge beside the Cambridge Memorial 
Hospital 
Time - 11:30 to be seated by 11:45 
Lunch cost - $36 (includes tax and tip). 
There will be a cash bar. 
Prizes will be handed out after euchre 
Duration - 11:30 to 3:30  
 

Captains - please forward to your team 
and send me a list of who is planning on 

attending. 
 

Spares are welcome 

EUCHRE END OF 

YEAR PARTY! 


